
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
I am writing to you to tell you that tomorrow, Wednesday 7 December 2022, I am asking 
students in year 9 to be educated form home.  
 
Whilst I appreciate that this is not an ideal situation we are currently experiencing high levels 
of staff absence and it is essential that I can place a teacher in every lesson to ensure that 
every child in school is supervised and safe. If the current situation persists I will close other 
year groups on a daily basis.  
 
All students in year 9 will return to school on Thursday 8 December 2022. 
 
I would like to stress that this is not a day off and I have asked all of our teachers to provide 
suitable, challenging home study via their google classrooms. In addition, I have asked all 
tutors today to check that all of our students have access to google classroom. If you have 
any problems accessing work, please contact your child tutor in the first instance. 
 
Finally, can I thank you for your assistance in this matter and your patience at this challenging 
time. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Richard Vaughan 
Vice Principal 
 


